
August 16, 2012   Lee Heritage Commission 

Present were Preston Samuel, Denis Hambrucken, Laura Gund 

With only three commission members present, we held a short, informal meeting. 

Tractor Parade: Lee Little River Fair is nearly here and we talked about the tractor parade. Denis will 

take photos of the tractors. Perhaps Paul Gasowski will be willing to take a video. Commission members  

can help with line-up of the tractors, signing of volunteer papers and photo permission papers, etc. 

Monitoring of our heritage easements should be done soon. No date set. 

Vietnam Veterans program: Denis is working hard on this program and is still trying to line up veterans. 

Next meeting will be held on September 18, 2012 

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund 


